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Town of Dublin  

 
Planning Board Minutes 

PO Box 277 
Dublin, NH 03444 

April 2, 2020 
 
The Dublin Planning Board met for a public hearing and regular meeting at 7 p.m. on April 2, 
2020, at the Dublin Town Hall.  Due the coronavirus threat, the Town Hall was not open and 
the only member present was the Chair, Bruce Simpson.   
 
Given the lack of a quorum, the Chair announced that the meeting and hearing would be 
continued to April 4 at 11:05 AM at the Sistare property at 75 Windmill Hill Rd., Dublin, NH, 
and adjourned the meeting at 7:18 p.m.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Bruce Simpson, Chair 
 
 


